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As a parent in MSAD 51, I oppose this bill and any other bill that seeks to prevent 
trans children from participating in sports on a team that aligns with their gender 
identity.  All kids deserve to pursue their hobbies.  High school sports is about 
teamwork, fun, and healthy exercise habits, and these things should be inclusive of all
children, regardless of gender identity.  Trans and nonbinary kids also have the right 
to access facilities that align with their gender identities.


